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February 22, 2013 
 
President Barak Obama 
White House 
Washington, D.C. 
 
VIA EMAIL Julia_C_Rodriquez@who.eop.gov 
 
 RE:  Presidential Medal of Freedom, Fred Ross, Sr. 
 
 
Dear President Obama, 
 
If there is any one person more deserving of the Presidential 
Medal of Freedom, it is Fred Ross, Sr. 
 
What a tribute to a great man whose organizing skills prepared, 
not only those he personally trained, but future generations to 
understand the true culture of sustainable organizing within 
our communities.  He provided a blueprint for action based on 
Gandhi’s philosophy of living and loving. 
 
In 1969, at the age of 27 I was first exposed to Fred Ross, Sr., 
his son Fred, and the United Farm Workers’ (UFW) efforts in 
improving the working conditions of the people in the fields.  
 
From that beginning to now, at the age of 70, reflecting on HIS 
“Axioms for Organizers” and the positive impact his work has 
brought to many communities and campaigns, I am thankful for 
his influence, his dedication and especially his wisdom. 
 
Organize, organize, organize – is the best response to injustice. 
 
It is with humility that I ask you to consider Fred Ross, Sr. 
achievements and honor him by bestowing the Presidential Medal 
of Freedom to a tremendously caring man. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sharon P. Johnson 


